December 2023 Newsletter



'TIS THE SEASON

NO MATTER WHAT HOLIDAY YOU CELEBRATE, WE'D LIKE TO WISH YOU A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AND A PEACEFUL AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR







Amazing Smiles Family Dentistry celebrated the Holiday Season with an outing to the Escape Room, which we conquered! It was a wonderful time and testiment to our fabulous teamwork!



Thank you Thanks to your generous donations,

our November Can-a-Thon was a success! We were able to donate several bags of canned goods to families in need. Thank you!









770-304-0034

www.AmazingSmilesPC.com

3229 Hwy 34 East, Newnan, GA 30265